
 

Society	
  of	
  Biblical	
  Literature	
  
 

 
 
 

SOCIETY OF BIBLICAL LITERATURE AWARDED FUNDS  
TO BUILD PUBLIC WEBSITE 

 
 
ATLANTA -- We are pleased to announce that the Society of Biblical Literature (SBL) 
was awarded a $300,000 grant from the National Endowment for the Humanities 
(NEH) to build an interactive website that invites general audiences to engage with 
biblical scholarship.  
 
This is a rare opportunity for the SBL to speak to the continued importance of the 
Bible in modern culture and to communicate the value that biblical scholars bring to 
the study of the Bible and to the humanities.  
 
The NEH review process includes peer review along with deliberation by the National 
Council on the Humanities. The award announcement described the grant recipients 
as highlighting the breadth of high-caliber humanities projects and research 
supported by the Endowment. “These projects represent some of the most innovative 
work happening in the humanities today,” said Jim Leach, Chairman of the NEH.  
 
The site will begin production immediately, with a planned launch in 2013. Once 
completed, the site will become a powerful public platform for SBL members to speak 
directly to new audiences and to gain a stronger voice in the public square when 
questions arise about the Bible and its contexts.  
 
“This is a huge opportunity for SBL to showcase the work of biblical scholars, educate 
and engage the public, and foster biblical scholarship,” said John Kutsko, executive 
director of SBL. “It also goes without saying that this award comes at a time of 
increasing pressure on the public support of the humanities at the state and federal 
levels. Thus, the award commitment is all the more significant in this context, and we 
are all the more grateful that the NEH has made us stewards of their support of 
scholarship, education, and the humanities.” 
 
A strong team of SBL staff and members, led by Kent Richards, executive director 
emeritus, advised the project to its current status, and S2N Media developed the 
prototype site. For further information contact: Moira Bucciarelli, mbucciarelli@sbl-
site.org. 
 

* * * 
The Society of Biblical Literature is the oldest and largest non-sectarian international 
scholarly membership organization in the field of biblical studies. Founded in 1880, SBL’s 
membership includes scholars, teachers, students, and individuals from all walks of life who 
share a mutual interest in the critical, academic study of the Bible. SBL’s mission is to foster 
biblical scholarship.  
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